
TITLE IX SYLLABUS STATEMENT FOR SLCC FACULTY 
 

Title IX of the Educational Amendments of 1972 prohibits discrimination based on sex in any 
educational institution that receives federal funding. Salt Lake Community College does not 
tolerate sex discrimination of any kind including: sexual misconduct; sexual harassment; 
relationship/sexual violence and stalking.  These incidents may interfere with or limit an 
individual’s ability to benefit from or participate in the College’s educational programs or 
activities. If you have questions or concerns regarding your rights or responsibilities, or if you 
would like to file a Title IX complaint please contact: 
 
Kenneth Stonebrook, J.D. 
Dean of Students and Assistant Vice President, Title IX Coordinator 
Salt Lake Community College 
Taylorsville Redwood Campus – STC 276A 
(801) 957-5027 
ken.stonebrook@slcc.edu 
 
Online Reporting Form: https://cm.maxient.com/reportingform.php?SaltLakeCC&layout_id=20 
 
Students may also report incidents to an SLCC faculty or staff member, who are required by law 
to notify the Title IX Coordinator. If a student wishes to keep the information confidential, the 
student may speak with staff members of the Center for Health and Counseling, (801) 957-
4268. For more information about Title IX, go to: http://www.slcc.edu/title-ix/index.aspx 
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